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What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

Year 5: In Maths this week we have been practising our written methods for multiplication and division. Feel free to ask us to show 

you!!! 

In English this week we have started to explore science fiction stories. We now know the features of some of these stories and 

have created our own characters and inventions. Finally, we wrote our own setting descriptions for a new world. 

In Science, we have continued to explore our sun and Earth. We understand how we get night and day and that the sun isn’t 

moving at all! 

Year 6: You did it!!!!!!!!!!  SATs completed!  

Well done to the whole of year 6 for your hard work this week. All the staff are extremely proud of you and your efforts.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 Please remember that our school uniform consists of a yellow polo T shirt , blue Pike Fold school jumper or 

cardigan, black trousers or tailored shorts, summer school dresses or grey skirts. Leggings and tracksuit 

bottoms are NOT part of our school uniform and shouldn’t be worn. Children’s footwear must be black 

shoes or trainers. 

  

Homework  

Year 5 – Maths –  5F MyMaths 

                             5P Mathletics-log-in details are in diaries 

                English – Comprehension book pg 30-31           Practice spellings on Spelling Shed. 

Year 6 –              Research for Ancient Greece project 
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Notices                                                                **KS1 SATs week** 

Monday 20th May- Yoga 3.30-4.30pm.    

Tuesday 21st May-High 5 training 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd  May- Girls Football Team 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursda  23rd May-Polling Day 

Friday 24th May-Boys Football Team 3.30-4.30pm 

                  WE BREAK UP ON FRIDAY FOR HALF TERM AT THE NORMAL TIME OF 3.30PM.  

Hair accessories – Please ensure that all accessories are black, blue or yellow and are a reasonable size. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timestables 

Knowing all times tables is a national target for the end of year 4 and is crucial if children are going to make excellent progress 

in our key stage. 

We ask that all parents continue to practice and test times tables with their children to ensure fluency. 

The website below is just an example of many times tables games that can be found online. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

All pupils should also have a MyMaths login that they can use to access a great variety of games.  Pupils should ask class 

teachers if they are unsure of their login. 
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